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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2800, as introduced, provides that law enforcement agencies are not required under the Open 

Records Act to provide records that have been provided to a district attorney’s office for 

prosecution and are available through the discovery process. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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